
                                                                                                                                 

 

Trail Building Protocol – 2019 

 

 Visit and advise all owners contiguous to trail building that we will be 

working on trails on property belonging to the Trust.  To be done 

before work begins by at least one Board member. 

 Share the plans and maps of trail work to be done in that season to 

confirm that we are not encroaching onto a contiguous owner`s land. 

 Advise neighbours to contact Normand and Margot with any issues.  

Provide them with our phone numbers. 

 Have Mahicans and Matthew introduce themselves to neighbours 

between our visit and commencement of work with at least one 

Board member present at this meeting. 

 Approve Trail plans only after a physical visit by one or more Board 

members to confirm that trail route does not encroach on 

neighbour`s privacy. 

 Create necessary signage with rules.  Create signs that speak directly 

to the issue of dogs off leash.  Signs would explain why this is not 

permitted. 

 Confirm that biologists at Corridor Appalachien have approved the 

trail route for conservation compliance.  (This protocol has been in 

place since Year 1) 

 Have all employees carry identification that they are employed by the 

Trust. 

 Have Mahicans and members of his team direct any complaints to us 

by explaining that they cannot speak on behalf of the Board. 


